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Task Force on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus 

2020-08-03 17:52 

 

Dear Staff and Students 

 

The Government has announced its decision to allow catering businesses to resume daytime dine-in 

services from 5:00 am to 5:59 pm with effect from 31 July 2020.  

 

In light of the above change, Senior Management has decided to implement the following 

arrangements with immediate effect until further notice:  

 

a) All canteens and other catering outlets on campus and in the hostels will provide daytime 

dine-in services until 6:00 pm the latest. Please refer to the related notice dated 28 July 2020 

issued by the Catering Committee via Finance Office regarding the operating hours of the 

canteens and other catering outlets. 

 

b) The seating in the canteens and at other catering outlets will be re-arranged to comply with 

the latest social distancing requirements announced by the Government. No more than TWO 

persons may be seated together at one table. 

 

Please note all other precautionary and social distancing measures as announced in previous notices 

will continue to be in force. 

 

Please stay vigilant and keep well! 

 

 

Andy Tong 

Chair, Task Force on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus 

 

 


